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Final Comments 
 
 
I hope everyone has recovered from a successful Grand Sessions.  It was certainly good to 
have an in-person meeting and see friends rather than a zoom meeting.  Just wish the 
attendance had been larger.  I want to congratulate our new Grand Commander, Grand High 
Priest and Most Illustrious Grand Master and all of their officers and wish them a very good 
year. 
As I stated in my final remarks at Grand Sessions. The high point of my year was having the 
honor and privilege to sign the Dispensation to form the new Commandery in Damascus. I 
have visited with most of their members and they are very enthusiastic and I feel they will be 
very successful.  I plan to stay in touch and visit them as often as I can. 
 

I want to thank everyone for all the support you extended to me, but a special thanks to our 
Grand York Rite Secretary and Treasurer.  I must have called, text and emailed each of them just about every week.  I 
had lots of questions. 
I want to especially thank all the ladies for their support in organizing and managing the hospitality room and silent 
auction.  It was like an oasis among all the hustle and bustle.  I am looking forward to 2023. 
And now if the weather and water cooperate I will do a little fly fishing. 
With heartfelt gratitude. 
Paul Craig, Past Grand Commander 
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